
SAGICOR FINANCIAL CORPORATION 
LIMITED

NOTICE TO 
SHAREHOLDERS
Further Delay in Publication of Audited Financial 
Statements

We wish to advise that the publication of our 
audited financial statements for the year ended 
December 31, 2018 will be further delayed. This 
delay is due to a late change in accounting for 
Sagicor Real Estate X-Fund Ltd and its subsidiaries 
in our Jamaica segment. The financial statements 
will be published on or before April 19, 2019.


